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My name is Mrs. Kathy J Heitz from Baker City, Oregon. I’m strongly opposed to HB 

2025. Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-

of-living crisis is unacceptable. This bill punishes working families just trying to get by. 

Enough is enough. 

 

Just the increase in Fuel Cost will considerable deplete the funds I could be using for 

Food since my SNAP Benefits were cut in half this year.  Then to Massively increase 

the cost of Registration by nearly 300% would mean I would Not be able to keep my 

Vehicle Registered.  I am on Minimal SS that just barely covers my Monthly 

Expenses. 

 

Wake Up, Oregon.  We do not have to be like CA or WA because YOU want to 

destroy the lives of your Citizen/Residents. 

 

Thank you for hearing my Deep Concerns of these TAXES. 

 

Respectfully, 

Mrs. Kathy J Heitz 


